
Small Group Questions          June 14, 2020 

LEADERS 
Please be sure set aside 10-15 minutes to seek God in prayer together. It could be before discussion, 
immediately after, or in breakout… come together in the name of Jesus for unity, love, reconciliation, 
and for the gospel to be faithfully proclaimed in churches across America and around our world.  

LEARN 
Read Galatians 1:1-12 together.  What stood out from Sunday’s sermon that was particularly helpful, 
encouraging or challenging? 
(Leaders: Consider selecting other passages to also read at the same time from the sermon.) 

In what ways are we witnessing a new kind of religion rise up in America?  Compare & contrast biblical 
truth with this new religion’s views on… 
 God | Humanity | Sin | Salvation | Faithful living | Eternity/Judgement 

(Examples of the false religion’s core tenants:  God… there is no sovereign, all powerful, loving God.  
Instead, humanity is its own absolute, Romans 1 exchange taking place worshiping creation instead of 
God.  Sin… sinful oppressors are those with power and perceived privilege, racism implicitly assumed.  
Oppressed are those not in power.  You are guilty of sins you did not even commit but must repent of 
anyway.  Salvation… if it’s possible, it’s through works and sorrow and publicly denouncing self.  No 
grace, no atonement, no Savior.  Faithful living… through efforts of group reconciliation through 
recrimination, reparations, and retribution for race-based sins.  Eternity/judgment… Americans must 
try to own up to structural racism, guilt is never assuaged/removed, each guilty person is always 
unsure they’ve done enough.) 

PRACTICE 
Good, biblical theology should not insulate us from the real issues and pain around us. How can you 
put theology into action in this season? 

As a group, discuss which aspect(s) of Christian duty need growth in your lives?  This could include… 
 Prayer & fasting | Love | Listening | Reading/Study | Good works | Proclaiming the Gospel 

(Examples:  Remember and rejoice that God knows all and his justice is perfect. Ask and expect him to 
act for his glory.  Love people different than you, seek to listen & understand the pain and real 
experiences of people suffering and legitimately oppressed and hated because of their skin/
background.  Read the  Word first and foremost, and read biblically faithful, gospel-driven content to 
edify your mind.  Look for regular ways to love and serve, always ready to proclaim with your words 
about the grace, truth and power of the gospel of Jesus. 

CHANGE 
What does it look like for you to be part of the solution to our hurting, sinning, broken world as a 
Christian?  What is one tangible commitment you want to make for growth and gospel witness to 
those you are around on a regular basis?


